
Open to all parents and carers of a child with  
        additional needs or disabilities 

Our next open morning is 
Wednesday 23rd May 2018, 

9.30am until 11.00am at Fred Nicholson 
School, Dereham 

An opportunity for you to meet, play, 
share experiences and celebrate            

successes with parents, school staff and 
other professionals in an informal 

setting 

Email: office@frednicholson.norfolk.sch.uk or 
call the school on 01362 693915 for further               
information or to register your interest in   

We look forward to meeting you 

Fred Nicholson School  

Little Acorns  


